## Neighbourhood Plan progress

## November 2018

As you will all be aware, the consultation questionnaire for the NP has been distributed, and will be collected by the 12th November. After data input and analysis are complete the findings of the questionnaire will be presented to the Parish along with options for people to comment on. This will take place at another public drop in day at the beginning of February.

We had a wonderful response form volunteers to distribute and collect questionnaires, so that no volunteer has had to be responsible for more than ten households.

We will be organising a mini consultation with the younger segment of the population via an interactive session at youth and junior clubs.

I have been invited to speak at a meeting of members of Beyton PC and volunteers to tell them about our NP and how we are going about it.